FILED AUG 15, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 04463-14
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
FRIEDMAN,

FRIEDMAN & LONG, P.A.

ATTORNEYS & COUNSELORS

August 15, 2014

VIA E-FILING

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk
Office of Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL. 32399

RE: Docket No. 140145-SU; Application for Authority to Transfer Assets of Utility
Corporation of Florida, Inc. and Certificate No. 550-S to South Highlands Investment
Corporation in Highlands County, Florida
Our File No.: 47102.01

Dear Ms. Stauffer:

Enclosed is a letter from the Florida Department of Environmental Protection
advising that the WWTP is in compliance with state and federal regulations.

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to give me

a call.
Very truly yours
i a .. r
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MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN
For the Firm
MSF/

Enclosure

ce Stephen Heine (via email)
Melinda Watts (via email)

766 NORTH SUN DRIVE, SUITE 4030 B LAKE MARY, FLORIDA 32746
P. 407.830.6331 F. 407.878.2178 www.friedmanfriedmanandlong.com
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August 7, 2014

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Stephen Heine

South Highlands Investment Corporation
P O Box 248

Wauchula, FLL 33873

E-mail: sheine/@wsbfl.com

Re:  Highlands County — DW
Compliance Assistance Offer
Spring Lake Residential WWTP
Facility ID No. FLA014315

Dear Mr. Heine:

Department personnel conducted a compliance assistance inspection of the above-referenced fa-
cility on July 3, 2014, Based on the information provided after the inspection, the facility was
determined to be in compliance.

The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and
federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Narrisa Pannell at
(239) 344-5680 or via e-mail at Narrisa.Pannelli@dep.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

Fhae by

Deanna Newburg

Environmental Manager

South District Office

Florida Department of Environmental Protection

DLN/NP/rcd

cc: Tom Quinn (via e-mail: tquinn63@embargmail.com)
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